
Submission 53 - Department of Finance

The Department of Finance made submission 14 to the inquiry into the 
Future of Australia's naval shipbuilding industry in the 44th Parliament.

This document is intended as a supplementary submission to the original 
submission 14.  

All submissions received in the 44th Parliament can be accessed via the 
following link: 
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/
Economics/Naval_shipbuilding/Submissions
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